
Motion to renew our contract for Security Services 

(Allied Universal formally G4S) 

 

As the Board of Governors and Management of the Central Community College 
Area have a desire to standardize and maintain our security profile; 

As G4S has changed their ownership to Allied Universal; 

As Allied Universal wishes to continue servicing the colleges needs and wishes to 
maintain our current security forces intact; 

Therefore, it is directed that CCC renew our security contract with Allied 
Universal in accordance with the proposed contact. 

Approved by the Board of Governors on the 20th day of October 2022.  
   


